
 

 

P U B L I C   N O T I C E 

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

This is to inform all concerned that Mr. Animesh Indra is no longer 

working with M/s. Chintels India Private Limited w.e.f May 23, 2023.  

 

For any future business dealings, please contact Mr. Vijay Sachdeva 

(AGM- Sales & Marketing, Mobile Number – 9871501253) or contact our 

Head Office. Chintels India Private Limited, Chintels Corporate Park, Near 

Chintels Chowk, Sector - 114, Gurugram, Haryana 122017, India, Phone: 

+91 - 124 – 7161000, E-mail: sales@chintels.com, info@chintels.com 
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